

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON ENVIRONMENT, UTILITIES AND CORPORATE SERVICES

Triple Bottom Line Program Continuation

Recommendation of the Committee

- 1. That \$60,000 from the Integrated Energy Civic Energy Management and Performance Standards for Existing Buildings (P.10034) be directed to the Sustainability Support for the Triple Bottom Line (P.02648.01);
- 2. That \$100,000 be allocated from the Reserve for Capital Expenditures and be directed to the Sustainability Support for the Triple Bottom Line (P.02648.01); and
- That the Triple Bottom Line workplan as outlined in Appendix 3 be approved (pending funding approval) and that the work scope for P.02650.02 and P.10034 be adjusted as outlined in this report; and
- 4. That \$165,000 in operating funding to sustain the Triple Bottom Line Program be brought forward to the 2024/2025 Business Plan and Budget Deliberations for consideration.

History

The Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services, at its meeting held on April 11, 2022, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above.

Attachment

April 11, 2022 report of the General Manager, Utilities and Environment.